
Club members gathered on Easter Saturday to take 
part in the annual Easter in the Country parade. 

Although the vehicle entries were a little low this 
year, crowd numbers were healthy and spectators 

cheered on the Club as they took their place 
amongst the Parade. Ken lead the way showing off 
the clubs new banners that he had attached to his 
Oldsmobile. A good assortment of vehicles from 
Vintage, Aussie Classics, Japanese, Military and 
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Our avid photographer also captured a few 
action shots of our members riding in the vehicles. 

After the parade the group then displayed their 
vehicles at the Anglican Church and enjoyed the 
festivities provided at the grounds, including 
morning tea.  

Good crowds made their way to the church and 
a lot of interest was given by members of the public 
that viewed the displayed cars. The Anglican Church 
Easter event is always a good opportunity for the 
Club and always provides the Club with some 
healthy interactions with the 
crowd.  More photos can be 
seen on our Facebook page.   
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- Amby Community Hall 
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Facebook for further information 
about the show 
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RHMC Calendar of Events 
(Local / Away) 
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